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Heller Statement on Immigration Executive Order

[bookmark: _GoBack](Washington, DC) – U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) recently issued the following statement regarding the President’s immigration executive order: 

“I share the President's desire to protect our nation from harm. I agree that better vetting and border protection measures are necessary to our current immigration system. That's why I support the thorough vetting of individuals entering our country. However, I am deeply troubled ‎by the appearance of a religious ban. ‎The use of an overly broad executive order is not the way to strengthen national security. ‎I encourage the Administration to partner with Congress to find a solution,” said United States Senator Dean Heller.  
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